Inclosurese 2lst April, 19490,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to our telephone convarsation
of this afternoon, respecting the "Jeap" vessels, I
re;ret that I have not had sufficient time to look out
any details of the "WILLIAM HOMAN", but I am enclosing
nepewith our file of correspondence on the sub ject of
these vessels, which I shall be obliged if you will
return as soon as possible after perusal.

7 will enfeavour to obtein plans 6tc., of a
sister vessel and forward them to you a8 soon as posgible.

Yours falthfully,
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